
FOREST MANAGEMENT

Spray Lake Sawmills is looking for 
individuals interested in being part of our 
Public Advisory Committee.  Of particular 
interest are parties with an affiliation with 
recreational trail use, hunters, trappers or 
an environmental/naturalist background.  
This is a multi-stakeholder group which 
meets about four times a year.  The group’s 
primary mandate over the next three 
years is to act as a sounding board for the 
company, during development of it’s forest 
management plan. 

More information on the Terms-of-
Reference for this committee is provided 
on our website: 
 
  www.spraylakesawmills.com/woodlands    
   
Interested parties are asked to provide a 
short bio and statement of interest and 
send via email to:  
 
woodlands@spraylakesawmills.com  
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